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12th February 2021
Dear Parent/Guardian,




As you are aware, Foundation Phase pupils will return to Maesmarchog Primary on the 22nd of February 2021.




We will also continue to run the Hub provision for pupils of critical workers and for children who, for a variety of reasons, need to access school. Could you please continue to bring your children to the main school entrance on School Road at 8:50am and collect them from the same entrance at 3:20pm.  As there will be more staff and pupils attending the school every day after half term, could you please ensure that you do not congregate around the main door and continue to wear face coverings to bring and collect your children to the Hub.




We will continue to send out a text at the beginning of the week asking for your Hub requirements the following week. We would be most grateful for prompt responses to these texts in order to arrange appropriate staffing of the Hub provision.

Warm regards,

Mrs. K. Winston

Headteacher

